
Year 3 Learning News  

For Autumn 1 2019 

Our new topics is…  
 

Great Britain  
 
We will be researching and exploring Great Britain and its 
Geography. The children will also research rivers, seas and 
mountains. 

Reminders 
 
 
Please make sure your child brings their book bag to school every 
day so they can read and do the quizzes and also read with 
teacher. Please read with your child as often as you can.  

           



 

PE and Games 
 

Class 7’s—Swimming  is on Tuesday and Outdoor Games in on Friday. 

Class 8’s—Swimming is on Wednesday and Outdoor Games in on Friday. 

Maths 

Each week in Maths we will be learning our multiplication tables. 
These need to be memorised  so your child can recall them quickly!   
 
 
Throughout the half term we will be looking at 
number and place value, addition and subtraction.        
 
 
What can you do to help…? 
 
 Ask random times tables and encourage your child to go on  
    TT Rock stars.- https://ttrockstars.com/ 
 
 Allow your child to pay for small items at the  supermarket and 

support them with working out the change.  

English 

In our English lessons, we will be learning how to write adventure 
stories, character description, non chronological reports and write 
and perform their poetry. 

Reading Comprehension  
 
Please help to develop your child’s Reading Comprehension skills 
by… 

Asking lots of questions when you listen to your child read 
Get your child to predict the ending of the story 
Ask your child to summarise the beginning, middle  
  and end of the story.  

 
                                        Handwriting  

 
Handwriting is also important. We would love for all our children to 
have lovely, neat handwriting. They can improve this by practising 
with their handwriting with their spellings homework. 


